
List of potential attendees;
Phil Murray (Chair)
Piet voor de Poorte (Vice Chair, Planning and Webmaster)
John Carr (Treasurer)
Duncan Grassick (Secretary) 
Dave Ramsay
George Greiss
Cllr George Carr
Cllr Jeff Hutchinson
Debbie Murray
Eeva-Kaisa Arter
Bill Dargie
Dave Evans
Linda Swan
Jackie Hamnett

Other past attendees
Ryan Noble
Diane Strachan (Aberdeenshire Council)
Alan Dow
Sheila McDerment – Area Inspector
Alison Hogge
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Scott Begg (UCW Energy), 
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Steven Wilson
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Minutes of Last Meeting Approved: John
Seconded: Bill

Youth Members: Ongoing

George Carr to track down any additional documentation

Piet, Duncan, Eeva-Kaisa and Bill have put names forward to continue to be part of 
the community council.  Chris Wicks and Steven Wilson would become a member of 
CKDCC but the latter would not be in a position to take on an office bearer position.  
John Carr confirmed that he would be happy to continue if required but would step 
down should there be sufficient members, with Phil Murray confirming his intention 
to step down as Chairman and would also step down as a member if sufficient 
numbers.  Debbie Murray would also step down if there are sufficient members.  

Action Duncan – E-mail to all remaining councillors to present themselves at the June 
meeting if they wish to continue.

Action Phil – Confirm if numbers can be extended.

Draft constitution to be applied Approved:  Phil
Seconded: Duncan
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There has been a recent increase in shop break ins and opportunistic crimes in the 
area – Perpetrators have been caught who were from Peterhead.

Speed checks are currently being performed in the surrounding villages
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Action Piet – Place poster on website for Upper Criggie fund

Action John – to provide Scott Beggs details

Auchenblae – The people at Grange Cottage can provide information on the 
defibrillator
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Update as of the 29th May 2018
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The Local Development Plan seminar will be held at St Bridget’s Hall in Stonehaven.

Observation – CKDCC would be happy to assist in the resolution and advising of 
appropriate actions.
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Action – Duncan to confirm to Karen that we will not be doing an election for AGM in 
June
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As not an official government website, approval was not granted to the 
Jobcentre/Post Office Near Me Websites to be added to CKDCC website.

Studies are actually ongoing in regards to personnel numbers but this is a more 
detailed survey for passenger numbers and feedback.

Montrose railway line currently being upgraded as it is single track at the moment in 
preparation for increased train traffic that includes the Huntly – Montrose crossrail
service 
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Question was asked if the previous approved developments from the 2012 LDP might 
still be valid – this is currently being questioned within Aberdeenshire council.

Water supply (and treatments) is an issue for developers.  Streetlights, speed signs 
and sewage works needed when certain number of houses are reached – it was 
questioned what impact is being considered for Aberdeenshire Council.

Bill and Duncan to attend.  John, Chris and Steve as reserves

ACTION Duncan – send e-mail to everyone for feedback on what should be brought 
up

Chapelton facility – schools, shops, sewage – It was stated that this is where focus 
should be applied to complete this development.

Number of houses being development against growth in the area does not seem a 
right balance at the moment.
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It was stated that contactless payments were still not available on the X7 despite 
news to the contray

AWPR due to be complete in Sept/Oct

Concerns of the Charleston flyover which with four directions of heavy traffic arriving 
at traffic lights, congestion is expected.  Should be a continuous slip road available 
when travelling from Altens to travel South on the A90.
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Chairman thanks Piet on behalf of CKDCC for his work on the Braes as part of the 
CBAG group.

Scope of work feasibility study still required to be performed.
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Registering with Data Protection group

Action Duncan – send out e-mail to groups to confirm GDPR

Aberdeenshire Council has a training module available 

Contribute to the agenda of CCF –

After the success of the pedestrian coastal route between Gourdon and Inverbervie, 
could this be extend from between Bervie and Stonehaven.  Exploratory walking 
between Bervie to Catterline is recommended to understand the complexity

Stephen Hall wanting to share the administration of the Catterline Online website –
notice to be put up on Catterline Gala board

Community Council Facebook account idea was floated with further discussion to be 
held.
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